
 

18th December 2020 

Christmas 

Dear Parents,  

The year ended with a great day of Christmas parties and A Jingle Bell concert, performed by the 

Stringcredibles – 4 string quartet from the City of Birmingham Symphony Orchestra. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID 

Sadly, COVID transmission does not stop for Christmas and there are a couple of really important 

things that you need to know. 

If a child tests positive between 17th December and 23rd December: 

- As a family, you must isolate for 10 days.  

- You must contact school on 07725263155 or info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk 

- We will then work with Public Health Walsall to work out who needs to isolate.  

If a child tests positive between 24th December and 3rd January:  

- As a family, you must isolate for 10 days.  

- You do not need to contact school initially but you need to work with NHS Track and Trace.  

- Any positive test results between these dates can be forwarded to info@pinfold-

st.walsall.sch.uk and school will contact you on Monday 4th January to offer advice before 

returning to school.  

Hopefully, we do not need any of these measures and everyone will have a safe and COVID free 

Christmas.  

As always, please do everything to keep yourself and your families safe and remember ‘Hands, Face, 

Space’ at all times. Please help us to keep our community safe by sticking to the Christmas rules 

between the 23rd and 27th December, with only three households in your bubble and avoid mixing 

with different bubbles.  

Have a great Christmas and thank you for all your support over the past term.  

Best Wishes,  

Pinfold Street Primary School  
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